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Monday 12th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Following the incredibly sad news of the passing of Our Queen, the Department for Education has 
announced that all schools and colleges will be closed on Monday 19th September for the Bank Holiday, to 
mark the State Funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.   

 

I am therefore writing to you to confirm that St John with St Michael CE Primary School will be closed on 
Monday 19th September 2022 and will re-open on Tuesday 20th September. 

 

Everyone at our school and our academy trust, sends our deepest condolences to His Majesty King Charles 
III and all the Royal Family at this very sad time. 

With kindest regards,  

 

Steven Rooney 

Headteacher    
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